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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office • 3190 160th Avenue SE • Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 • (425) 649-7000

September '16, 2002

Timothy D. Johnson
Tosco Corporation
3977 Leary Way Northwest
Seattle, WA 98107

Dear Mr. Johnson:

RE: Request for Review: Independent Remedial Action
Former Unocal Service Station 5028 (LUST Incident # 8472), 247 "D" Street,
Blaine, WA 98230 -4204.

Thank you for submitting the independent remedial action report(s) on this site for
Ecology's review. Ecology appreciates your initiative in pursuing a voluntary cleanup
under the Model Toxics Control Act.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your request and your $500 deposit. A copy of the
request form is enclosed. All correspondence relating to this project should include the
site name and a reference to the TCP identification number NW0965.

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) will publish a notice in the Site Register that we
have received the report(s) and of your request for Ecology review o f the independent
remedial action. The Site Register is a bi-weekly publication regarding the sites
undergoing cleanup or remedial action throughout the state.

If you have any questions about this letter or the Voluntary Cleanup Program, please do
not hesitate to call me at (425) 649-4446.

Sincerely,

Theresa L. Fisher

Voluntary Cleanup Program Administrator
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